

Telephone: (434) 296-5832 ext.3226

July 1, 2024

Noelle Gray The Gray 3015 Louisa Road Keswick, VA 22947 Thegrayville@gmail.com

## RE: SP202400008 The Gray Restaurant Action Letter

Dear Ms. Gray,

The Albemarle County Planning Commission at its meeting, June 25, 2024, recommended approval of the above noted Special Use Permit by a vote of 5:0, (Commissioners Carrazana and Clayborne absent), for the reasons stated in the staff report.

Should you have any questions regarding the above-noted action, please contact me.

Sincerely, Rebecca Ragsdale Planning Manager Planning Division